Good morning Dai, other council members, Josh, and Charles.

After review of The Lex Club documents having having several questions answered yesterday in
person by both Josh Howe and Charles Carter, we are pleased to report we will be trusting The
Lex into the future as a partner in our neighborhood.

Please accept their application for a consumption display permit.

With the police and other immediate neighbors, we look forward to continuing to see The Lex
care about the neighborhood.

Thank you,

Brian & Naomi Lapham

9xx Carroll Ave

(Immediately South of The Lex, across alley)



